Agenda Item 10b

KENSINGTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

DATE: May 15, 2024

TO: Board of Directors

RE: Exterior Color Of Public Safety Building
SUBMITTED BY: Jim Watt, Director

The PSB has been painted in a very dark brown which does not fit in with the lighter color homes
nearby. The color is also opposed by the adjacent neighbors who will express their comments at
the forthcoming meeting. The dark color will also add substantially more air-conditioning costs to
the building.

It is recommended that the building be repainted with lighter colors similar to those used at the El
Cerrito fire station at the top of the Arlington. The painting contractor is still working up the costs,
but estimates it will require 3 coats and about one week of work. The estimated cost will be about
$15,000.
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